Dear Parents

We hope you had a lovely Christmas and we wish you all a Happy and Healthy New Year. Thank you so much for the kind gifts, cards and messages we received at the end of term.

Some reminders for this term:

Reading ~Please keep up your hard work with listening to your child read and practising their key words, it really does make such an impact to the progress they make. This term we will be encouraging the children to select a book from our picture book collection to bring home to share with you. It is so important that children foster a love of books at this age! 


PE and Outdoor Explorers ~ this half term the children will do a music and movement session with Mrs Woods on Mondays and a PE session with Mr Tanner on Thursday mornings. Outdoor Explorers will be on Thursday afternoons. On Thursdays children can come to school in their Outdoor Explorers kit (as they did in the first half of the autumn term).This will then mean just one change into their PE kits and back again. Please ensure PE kits are in school every day as we sometimes adjust our timetable! The arrangements after half term will be different due to swimming lessons on Fridays. More information to follow nearer the time. 

Water bottles~ Please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school every day. Hydration is key to good focus and concentration. 

Tapestry~ Remember to check in and see what your child has been doing at school. We love it when you add photos /observations of what the children have been doing at home or on trips out and about. They really enjoying sharing their experiences with their friends during their chatting and showing slots! 

Mornings~ please can we politely remind you that the children should not be dropped off into class1 until 8.45am. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Coats~ please ensure your child has a warm coat in school every day for playtimes and for when they are learning and playing in the provision outside! Helping your child to learn to do up their coat (if they can’t already) would also be helpful!  

Thank you for your continued support 

Lucy Field, Jo Woods, Tasha Kearle and Amy Raymont 

